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Comments: The project itself and the narrative that it would present "minimum disturbance" is disturbing to me--

frankly it feels like an unexamined and disingenuous statement. I would hope, for the sake of the people using

the coaster, that there would be infrastructure in place to maintain the ride. Having said that, how could there

possibly be safety infrastructure in place that wouldn't require roads to and from the site, auxiliary buildings, and

parking lots. A functional coaster isn't just the coaster. I worry that erecting this coaster is the peak of a slippery

slope to introducing concession stands and other amenities for tourists on site or on the way to the site. There's

no way that's a "minimal disturbance." I haven't even mentioned the exponential environmental damage

presented by having an influx of people in the area. They have to drive to and from the site. They have to eat and

do all the things people do and there's no way to plan for an environmentally friendly solution to these needs.

People drive off road and litter and make myriad alterations to the land. I worry that the recreational purpose of

this landmark will only exacerbate the negative environmental impact--people behave badly on vacation. I

unequivocally oppose this project. Thank you for reading.


